
 
 

Press release 

 

 

 

John Mattson’s Annual and Sustainability Report 2024 has been published and 

is available on John Mattson’s website, corporate.johnmattson.se. 
 

 

The published version of the Annual and Sustainability Report is in Swedish. An English version will 

be available on the company’s website from the week starting 21 April 2025.  

 

Lidingö, 27 March 2025 

John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ) 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Ebba Pilo Karth, CFO of John Mattson 

+46 (0)8-613 35 09, ebba.pilo.karth@johnmattson.se 

 

Charlotte Nordén, Head of Communications, John Mattson 

+46 (0)8-613 35 08, charlotte.norden@johnmattson.se 

 

This information is information that John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB is obliged to disclose 

pursuant to the Swedish Securities Market Act. The information was submitted for publication, 

through the agency of the contact persons set out above, at 8.00 a.m. CET on 27 March 2025. 

 

About John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ) 

John Mattson is a residential property company with 4,300 rental apartments as well as commercial 

premises in the Stockholm region: Lidingö, Sollentuna, Stockholm, Nacka and Upplands Väsby. As of 

31 December 2024, the property value was SEK 14.1 billion. The focus of the company’s strategy is 

on property management, adding value, densification and acquisitions. Our vision is to create great 

neighbourhoods across generations. This means we make daily life easier for everyone through a 

holistic management perspective and close tenant contact, as well as by developing safe and attractive 

neighbourhoods and local communities. John Mattson’s share is listed under the symbol JOMA on 

Nasdaq Stockholm, Mid Cap. Read more at: johnmattson.se/in-english. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://corporate.johnmattson.se/
mailto:ebba.pilo.karth@johnmattson.se
mailto:charlotte.norden@johnmattson.se
http://www.johnmattson.se/

